
School 

Attendance 

Target 96% 

School  attendance is 93.4% 

so far which is below our 

school target.  

If your child is taking odd 

days off, school does not 

authorise any absence 

straightaway. If your child is 

taking a week off we would 

like to see some sort of 

evidence to authorise the 

absence. 

KS2 school councillors had their first meeting 

with Mrs Woodhouse. Their first task was to 

share 2 stars and a wish for the school. 
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School Councillors 

 

Multicultural Arts Festival 

Wednesday 9th November 
Tickets are available now 

Food will be given to parents and children 

who attend on the night. 
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Weduc 

Weduc is our new Parent/Carer engagement app. To help us ensure you are always up to date 

with important news, key dates and your child's performance, please install and login to the 

Weduc app.  

I haven't received the password reset or account verification email 

I have children at 2 Weduc Schools How do I connect both schools (App) 

https://weduchelp.zendesk.com/hc/en-gb/articles/8937725638289-I-haven-t-received-the-password-reset-or-account-verification-email
https://weduchelp.zendesk.com/hc/en-gb/articles/7956599490705-I-have-children-at-2-Weduc-Schools-How-do-I-connect-both-schools-App-


Pumpkin Picking 

Year  2 

 
During their Forest School session, a selection of Year 2 children helped pick 
pumpkins from the Edible Playground garden with Mr Ridge. 

There were pumpkins of various sizes, shapes and weights. 

We were fortunate to have grown enough pumpkins to give 1 to each class for 
them to do with what they felt appropriate to their learning in the lead up to 
Halloween. 
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Thank you there have been some lovely pumpkin  cooking smells in  school 
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Science  
Year 5 

 

 

 

 

In Science, Year 5 have been learning about Earth and Space. Here are some of the 
amazing orreries we have made.  

 



 

 

 

Multifaith Afternoon 
 

As part of our value 'Respecting each 

other and our world' we have had two 

special celebrations at Kates Hill. This 

term, we celebrated all of the different 

cultures in our school through our 

culture day. Children were asked to come 

into school wearing clothes that 

represented their culture. We were 

amazed by the fantastic outfits and the 

children really enjoyed telling each other 

about the culture they came from. We 

also had an interfaith afternoon, here we 

celebrated the 6 big religions: Islam, 

Christianity, Sikhism, Buddhism, Judaism 

and Hinduism. The children went round 

to different classes exploring these 

religions with teachers, looking at key 

beliefs, stories and artefacts. The children 

blew us away with the knowledge they 

retained in our assembly. We are so 

proud to be such a diverse school 

representing so many different faiths and 

cultures.  
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